

## Holyoke Police Department 138 Appleton Street Holyoke, Massachusetts 01040-5706



To: City Councilors

The Holyoke Police Department has just recently finished the agreements with Shot Spotter. We are currently working with Springfield Police Department to develop our policy and procedures. We are also going to be getting valuable insight from Springfield PD on what has worked/not worked for them. We have been informed that Shot Spotter has selected their team that will be coming to Holyoke to work with our team. They will help establish best set up locations, training of officers, and all other implementation steps. We are expecting to set up an initial meeting with the shot spotter team shortly. After that initial meeting, it would be my hope that I will be able to provide more information for the City Council. I will keep the council informed as more information develops. If you have any specific questions that you would like answers to please feel free to email them to me at

chiefofpolice@holyokepd.org

il Pott

**Chief David Pratt** 

